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November 27, 2015 
 

As part of our ongoing efforts to inform the drayage sector about the activities of the Office of the BC 
Container Trucking Commissioner (the “Office”), summaries of Industry Advisory Committee (“IAC”) 
meetings will now be posted to the Office’s website.  The first post summarizing the November 4, 2015 
meeting can be found at:  www.bc-ctc.ca/iac 

We are regularly asked about the composition of the IAC,  as well as any potential plans to make changes 
to the group.  The representatives were selected by the previous Commissioner, and we will not be 
further altering the composition during the term of our acting appointments. 

The next IAC meeting will take place on December 2, 2015, and a summary will be posted to the 
aforementioned link in the weeks following. 

 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Corinn Bell    Vince Ready 
Acting Commissioner   Acting Deputy Commissioner    

http://www.bc-ctc.ca/iac

